
 

Sebring High School Project Graduation 2024 

During the year, Project Graduation has been collecting funds for a trip to Daytona Lagoon.  
All high school Seniors are invited on this trip.  This year the Sebring Elks Lodge #1529 
donated $1,000.00 toward this exciting project.  This donation helps send 12 Seniors to the 
Lagoon.  Any donation & monies raised that are left over will be used for gift cards, laptops 
and other items.  These gifts will be given out during the Senior breakfast. Seniors will be 
able to board the buses the evening of graduation (5/25/24).  If you are interested in making 
a donation please contact Maggie Hucke @ 863-991-0043. 

Pictured L-R: Jonathan Spiegel-PER, Maggie Hucke-VP Project Graduation, Joe 
Stockenberg- ER 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


